Pine Hollow Middle School

Rising 9th Grade Parent Session

Congratulations! Your child is gearing up for a big journey to high school.

We realize this can be a scary and uncertain time, so we would like to host

an informal session to answer your questions and provide you with more

information about this transition. We will give you an overview of the reg-

istration timeline and explain how we will be helping your child through

this process. It is an exciting time and we are eager to get started!

WHEN: February 13th at 6 PM or February 19th at 9:30 AM

WHERE: PHMS Auditorium

RSVP: No RSVP is necessary. We look forward to seeing you!

Please contact us with any questions:

Lisa Muhs Jack Martin
Imuhs@wcpss.net jwmartin@wcpss.net

Pedro Febres
pfebres@wcpss.net

We highly recommend that you attend the
curriculum night/open house at your child’s
9th grade school. This will give you an op-
portunity to learn more about course selec-
tions for your child and learn more about
his/her prospective school.

Leesville Road HS: February 5" 6-8 PM
Millbrook HS: February 20™ 6:30-7:45 PM
Sanderson HS: February 20™ 5:30-7:00 PM

Broughton HS: February 25™ 6 PM
Green Level HS: February 20™ 6-8 PM
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